
 KW/Vina Elementary Board Report for August 9, 2022

We are ready!!

At KW/Vina Elementary we value life, family, and know the children, “Sacred 
Beings” we serve are as valuable as the air we breathe, the water we drink, 

and the ground we walk on. 
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Join us on our campus for a fun filled, action packed school year. Sit beside us and 
be an integral part of our children’s educational journey.

We will continue to follow our Framework; Attendance Matters, Safety Matters, 
Culture Matters, and Graduation Matters. 

Many Blessings from KW/Vina Elementary!


